Addendum to Contract for Services
Between the City of Rapid City and Leathers & Associates, Inc.

WIHEREAS, the City of Rapid City and Leathers & Associates, Inc. have previously
entered into a Contract for Services dated June 2, 2008; and

WHEREAS, the partics wish to modify the contract.

NOW, THEREFORE, in consideration of the mutual promises and covenants contained
in the original agreement for design, development and construction consultation for the
Vickie Powers Park Playground, it is hereby agreed by the parties as follows:

1.

Doug Hanauer from Leathers & Associates will return to Rapid City on Friday
June 26, 2009 to assist with completion and inspection of the VPP Playground.

2. Construction consultation fee will not exceed $3,300 for June 27 and 28, 2009,
3, Reimbursable expenses will total approximately $1,637, to include the following:
Airfare $1,051.61; Hotel $404.39 and rental car and gas $80.
4. Total fees and expenses for Leathers & Associates for the June 27-28, 2009
playground build will not exceed $5,000.
Dated this day of , 2009
LEATHERS & ASSOCIATES, INC.
Marc Leathers, President
CITY OF RAPID CITY
Mayor
ATTEST:

Finance Officer
(SEAL)




LEATHERS § ASSOCIATES

Jeri Taton

Department of Parks and Recreation
125 Waterloo St.

Rapid City, SD 57701

June 24, 2009

Dear Jeri:

Doug Hanauer will be returning to Rapid City on Friday, June 26 to help finish and inspect your playground. He
will work with the city on the community-built playground on Saturday and Sunday, June 27 and 28. Additional
fees for Doug's visit will not exceed $5,000. The breakdown is as follows:

The construction consultation fee will not exceed $3,300 for June 27 and 28.
Reimbursable expenses are approximately $1,637 and include:

Airfare: $1,051.61

Hotel: $505.39

Rental car and gas: approximately $80

Doug will fly into Rapid City on Friday, June 26, at 4:48 p.m. on United flight #6220 from Denver. He will fly out
of Rapid City on Monday, June 29, at 9:52 a.m. on United flight #6736 into Denver.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to give us a call.
Thanks,

Shannon Wheeler
Project Manager



